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Dear Physician Office Manager: 
 
This patient is currently a student-athlete at Vernon Township High School.  As such, 
Vernon Township Board of Education has purchased accident insurance coverage on a 
PRIMARY EXCESS BASIS.  This means that for those claims where the total of all 
medical expenses incurred exceeds $100 that those expenses which are NOT covered by 
the patient’s own personal or group insurance are eligible for coverage, up to the limits of 
the policy.   
 
A Bollinger Inc. Claim Forms will be mailed directly to the patient’s parent/guardian 
from a representative from Vernon Township High School after the necessary paperwork 
has been processed. Instructions for filing that claim will also be provided to the 
parent/guardian.  
 
You may request information about Vernon BOE accident insurance coverage by 
contacting the patient’s parent/guardian.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Matt McKowen ATC 
Matthew Bergh ATC 
Certified Athletic Trainers 
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